
  1/1 

Electricity Distributors Association 
3700 Steeles Ave. W., Suite 1100, Vaughan, Ontario  L4L 8K8   Tel 905.265.5300  1.800.668.9979  Fax 905.265.5301  email@eda-on.ca www.eda-on.ca 

 

 

 

 

September 25, 2009  
 

 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street 

Suite 2700 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

 

Via RESS and by courier 

 

Dear Ms. Walli:  

 

Re: EB-2008-0003 Revised Proposed Amendments to the Transmission System Code for 

Connecting Generation Facilities that Form Part of Renewable Resource Clusters 

 

The Electricity Distributors Association (EDA) is the voice of Ontario’s electricity distributors.  

 

The EDA has reviewed the further revised proposed amendments to the Transmission System 

Code issued on September 11, 2009.  In previous submissions on December 1, 2008, and May 6,
 

2009, the EDA supported the OEB proposed amendments to the Transmission System Code 

regarding cost responsibility associated with enabler facilities for renewable resources. The most 

recent revisions address an enabler screening criteria for OPA identified clusters, the removal of 

line length as a cost allocator, and settlement of line losses for enabler facilities behind a delivery 

point. The EDA has no issues with these proposed revisions.  

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

“original signed” 

 

 

Maurice Tucci 

Policy Director, Distribution & Regulation 

 


